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This planning application should be turned down because it is the wrong place to build
such a power station.  In particular my concern is

1. The effect on the AONB and particularly Minsemere RSPB reserve
2. Allied with the above, the disruption to this area of coast which is dependent on the
tourist trade.
3. The uncertainty that coastal defences would prove adequate
4. The lack of a water supply.

Anthony Bone




